Administration Building

7776 Lake Street

River Forest River Forest, IL 60305
Public Schools 708-771-8282

March 1, 2018

VIA E-MAIL TO: k.rhoads@threepoint-consulting.com

Kaylin Rhoads
1640 Hunters Glen Ct.
Wheaton, IL. 60189

Dear Ms. Rhoads:

This letter is in response to your electronic Freedom of Information Action (FOIA) request received in my
office on February 27, 2018.

Request: 1) “RECORDS REQUESTED: Under Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, I
am requesting an opportunity to inspect or obtain copies of public records for: 2-17-18
Teacher Salary Schedule for River Forest Public Schools District 90.

Response:  Attached. Please note: This schedule is only for the purpose of determining starting salaries for
teachers newly employed for the 2017-18 school year.

As Superintendent of the District, I am responsible for granting and denying the requests for records under the
Freedom of Information Act. Please be aware that this response to your request is pursuant to my
understanding of your FOIA request.

[f you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

zeyen

Edward J. Condon, Ph.D.
Superintendent



February 27, 2017

Ms. Tracy Gutierrez

Assistant to the Superintendent

River Forest Public Schools District 90

7776 Lake St.

River Forest, IL 60305

Sent electronically: gutierrezt@district90.org

Re: lllinois Freedom of Information Act Request

Dear Ms. Gutierrez:

Under the lllinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, | am requesting an opportunity to inspect or
obtain copies of public records for:

e 2017-18 Teacher Salary Schedule for River Forest Public Schools District 90.

| understand that the Act permits a public body to charge a reasonable copying fee not to exceed the
actual cost of reproduction and not including the costs of any search or review of the records. 5 ILCS
140/6.

t look forward to hearing from you in writing within five working days, as required by the Act 5 ILCS
140(3). Thank you for considering and responding to this request.

Sincerely,

Kaylin Rhoads

1640 Hunters Glen Ct.

Wheaton, IL 60189

(630) 456-8234
k.rhoads@threepoint-consulting.com



